
 

  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

 

 

Tuesday 6th May 2025 
 

 
Dear Pheasant Parents, 

 
On Friday 23rd May, Pheasant Class have been given the wonderful opportunity of 

attending a Maths Enrichment Day at Goodwood Racecourse, the perfect chance for 
a day of real-life learning before we finish for the half-term. During the day the 

children will take part in a range of mathematical activities linked to horse racing 
and also learn about the life of this famous race course.   

 
We will leave for Goodwood by minibus after registration in the morning and will 

return in time for the end of the school day.  Children should be dressed in their 

school uniform with an appropriate coat and footwear if there is a threat of wet 
weather. If the weather is good, suncream should be applied before arrival at school 

in the morning.  
 

All children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink. If your child has a hot 
lunch, please cancel it this week to avoid being charged. 

 
Please can you give consent on Arbor for your child to attend this event and travel 

to and from the racecourse by minibus.  
 

If you have any questions regarding this trip or any other matter, do drop me an 
email or pop in at the end of the day for a quick chat. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Daniel Taylor 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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